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Message from the Executive Director 
Dear colleagues,

Blessings on the New Year!

L t Sunday, I attended Mass at my local parish. The celebrant’s homily on the Feast of 
Epiphany was simple: There is much grace to be received if one is open to the blessings of God, 
if one is open to the Truth and the Light. He then spoke about how a parishioner had shared 
with him that his son had been abused by a priest.

The celebrant’s response to the parishioner was simple. He told him that the offender needs to 
be locked up.  He also said, “do not let the offender have power over you. I’m sorry this 
happened but do not let what happened to you take away the fact that God loves you!”

May this New Year be that of revelation and manifestation. 

May you be the face of Christ to those in need. May you always remember that God loves you!

Peace and all good things,

Deacon Bernie 
Executive Director 

Monthly Rosary for Healing and Protection
More than 23,000 people were reached during last month’s Rosary for Healing and Protection, 
which was streamed live on the USCCB Facebook and Twitter pages. This month’s Rosary will 
be held at the USCCB on Tuesday, January 23rd at 9:45am, and another will be held in 
February. The Diocese of Savannah will be streaming the Rosary on Wednesday, March 21 
(time TBD). Contact the Secretariat if your diocese would like to join this prayer campaign by 
hosting a future Rosary. Please share these opportunities to pray on your social media 
platforms and pray with us!

http://www.usccb.org/issues-and-action/child-and-youth-protection/index.cfm
https://www.facebook.com/usccb/
https://twitter.com/USCCB
mailto: scyp@usccb.org
http://usccb.site-ym.com/default.asp?
mailto: scyp@usccb.org
http://www.usccb.org/issues-and-action/child-and-youth-protection/index.cfm


New Resources Available in the “Resource Toolbox” 
The following resources can now be found in the Resource Toolbox (SEC | VAC | DRB) on 
the CYP Community. Please send additional resources to the Secretariat if you believe they 
would be helpful to others. (Please note: the inclusion of these resources does not grant 
endorsement by the Secretariat.)  

- Maria Goretti Network
- National Children’s Advocacy Center
- Diocesan Websites with Public Lists of Credibly Accused Priests SEC | VAC |DRB
- Centre for Child Protection
- San Diego Maltreatment Conference

2018 CYPCLC Conference in New Orleans: New Website
There is a new website for the 2018 Child and Youth Protection Catholic Leadership Confer-
ence in New Orleans. Visit the website for an updated conference schedule, a list of conference 
speakers, and registrations forms. If you are a new SEC or VAC, please check out the flyer at 
the end of this newsletter to learn more about the New SEC/VAC Workshop to be held on the 
first day of the conference.  

Future CYPCLC Hosts and Dates!
2019:  Camden, March 24-27
2020: St. Paul and Minneapolis, TBD
2021: TBD 
2022: Grand Rapids, June 5-8

Child Abuse Prevention Month Resources 
Each year, the Secretariat provides resources to dioceses to assist in the promotion of April as 
Child Abuse Prevention Month. If you have resources that you would like to share with other 
dioceses, please send them to us to post on the CYP Community.

Creating Cultures of Protection and Healing: HRO Training Update 
The Diocese of Kansas City - St. Joseph and the Eparchy of St. George in Canton recently 
participated in HRO training workshops conducted by the Secretariat. Later in January, the 
Archdiocese of New Orleans and the Diocese of Baton Rouge will also receive the training. 
These dioceses join Manchester, Columbus, and Gary as part of the steering committee who 
has been trained, and who continues to provide feedback on this training for use in other 
dioceses. For more information on the HRO training, please contact the Secretariat. 

http://usccb.site-ym.com/members/group_content_view.asp?group=103257&id=608630
http://usccb.site-ym.com/members/group_content_view.asp?group=103259&id=667679
http://usccb.site-ym.com/members/group_content_view.asp?group=103258&id=667680
https://mgoretti.org/
http://www.nationalcac.org/
http://childprotection.unigre.it/
http://www.cvent.com/events/the-32nd-annual-san-diego-international-conference-on-child-and-family-maltreatment/event-summary-2694b17fed5e496e8773a7e98ff00175.aspx
http://usccb.site-ym.com/members/group_content_view.asp?group=103259&id=667711
http://usccb.site-ym.com/members/group_content_view.asp?group=103257&id=630298
http://usccb.site-ym.com/members/group_content_view.asp?group=103258&id=667712
http://www.nolacatholic.org/cypclc2018nola
mailto: scyp@usccb.org
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eEqusrhXIXo&list=PLpTzvCOJa7DAIOWlDNS0nBHFz-lQrkciF&index=14
mailto: scyp@usccb.org


NEW SAFE ENVIRONMENT/VICTIM ASSISTANCE 
COORDINATOR ORIENTATION WORKSHOP 

http://cypclc.wixsite.com/2018nola/registration



